
TOWN OF SMITHVILLE 
 

Planning Board Meeting Minutes 
November 11, 2009 

 

 
 
Chairman Tim Hanna called the November Planning Board meeting to order at 7:05 

P.M. Those in attendance were; Tim Hanna, Chairman, Bob Brooks and Jackie 
Centerwall. 
 

Milly Auwarter and Doug Garnar were absent 
 

 
Minutes from the August, September and October meeting minutes were reviewed. A 
motion was made to accept August minutes with noted changes. 

 
Motion was made to accept September and October meeting minutes, motion was 
seconded, motion was passed unanimously. 

 
Old Business: Planning Board members are still looking to recruit new members and 

community members to participate with the Comprehensive Planning process. 

 
Comprehensive Plan: Board members will continue to develop the assigned sections 

of the CP. 

 

New Business: Planning Board reviewed a Noise Law to present to the Town Board. 

 

Motion made to adjourn the meeting, motion second, motion passed unanimously. 

 
Next meeting is Wednesday, December 9 , 2010 at 7:00 P.M. at the Community 
Center. 

 
Meeting Adjourned 8:08 P.M. 


